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07/09/2021  10:53:502021/3607/P SUPPRT Alex Helfrecht I am writing to express my support for The Well Walk Theatre proposal and the extension to this historic 

premises.

The owners of the theatre have expressed their commitment to the community and already the ever-changing 

front windows have drawn all sorts of positive attention from children and families from all walks of life. It is a 

lovely and uplifting thing to walk past and there is a great deal of buzz and anticipation surrounding its opening 

and theatrical programming.

The location for a puppet theatre is ideal. The bookshop and cafe will provide additional opportunities for 

children to read European and world books they might not necessarily be able to source in regular London 

libraries and bookshops. There is nothing comparable in Hampstead. It is well placed to serve the local 

schools and the owners have made a commitment to inclusivity in the community. The single-storey extension 

will undoubtedly give accessibility benefits. 

I do hope you will allow these plans to go ahead and I very much look forward to supporting this multi-cultural 

venue when it opens.

Kind regards,

Alex Helfrecht

07/09/2021  21:22:202021/3607/P SUPPRT Karen W This project is a long-awaited community gathering space!  I love this wonderful concept of a family-friendly 

theatre/bookstore/cafe with a focus on the arts.  I believe that it will inspire creativity and community 

engagement for both kids and adults.  This is something that my family and friends are very much looking 

forward to, especially after a tough year (and months) of COVID restrictions.

07/09/2021  17:12:352021/3607/P SUPPRT Collette Cooper Hampstead has always been an area full of artists, actors, musicians. A beautiful, creative atmosphere. This is 

exactly what Hampstead needs! Just a wonderful idea. Breathing some very much needed life into the area 

post pandemic and to which there is no better way than live theatre and specifically for children. Myself and 

many other Hampstead residents I know are all very excited about the new Well's Children's Theatre 

alongside a new book shop and cafe. Really excited!

07/09/2021  18:39:192021/3607/P SUPPRT Mike Hanson This idea sounds fantastic and just what the area needs!
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